
SANDFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

Friday 14th July 2023 

DIARY DATES:-  

Monday 17th July—Class 2 visit to Axbridge—letter to        

parents 23.6.23 

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 BBQ/Party  

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Class 5 & Year 

6 families only—2.30pm—invitations out 30.6.23  

Wednesday 19th July—Break the Rules Day—email to parents 

13.7.23 

Wednesday 19th July—End of Term 6 (Have a lovely holiday!) 

Thursday 20th July—INSET DAY (school closed to pupils) 

Friday 21st July—INSET DAY (school closed to pupils) 

Monday 4th September—INSET DAY (school closed to         

pupils) 

Tuesday 5th September—Term 1 starts 

Thursday 19th October—End of Term 1 

Friday 20th October—INSET DAY (school closed to pupils) 

 

 

         PLEASE REFER TO THE SCHOOL WEBSITE AND CLASS 

DOJO FOR EVENT 

 INFORMATION, SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION, UPDATES 

ETC…  

http://www.sandfordprimary.org 



PAYMENTS FOR SCHOOL UNIFORM—CARDS ONLY NOW! 

Please note, from Term 1 in September, payments made for school uniform will 

need to be on card only.  

 Thank you for your co-operation with this.  

MISSING LAUREATE BOOKS! 

Mrs Hoy-Green has reported that there are over 100 Laureate books missing 

from the school library! PLEASE take the time to have a look around, in your 

child’s bag, at home, anywhere one of these may have been put and forgotten 

about.  Thank you for your time to help us with this.  It will cost a lot of money 

if we have to replace them! 



FUN AT BREAKFAST CLUB AND SANDFORD AFTER SCHOOLERS! 

Children attending Breakfast Club and After School Club at Sandford Primary School have a 

wide range of exciting activities available to them, and in September, Sandford After 

Schoolers is welcoming the return of Stay and Play! This is so useful if you’re just running 

a bit late, or need a little bit longer in the day before collecting your children.   

 The prices from September are as follows: 

Breakfast Club—7.30am—8.45am—£4.50 

Stay and Play—3.15pm—4.15pm—£5.00 

After School Club—3.15pm—6.00pm—£10.00 

Pre-booking is helpful to us, but by no means essential—it’s fine to let us know last minute, or to just 

turn up in the mornings for Breakfast Club! 

 

 



CREW POINTS 

Congratulations for w/c 03.07.23 to the following: 

Carroll for the most conduct points—14 

Carroll for the most work points—45 

Congratulations for w/c 10.07.23 to the following: 

Wilson for the most conduct points—24 

Wilson for the most work points—53 

The totals for this term are as follows: 

 

 

 

Well done to the following pupils who have achieved   

  Bronze Awards: 

Milligan: Phoebe Ba, Milly B 

Wilson: Elijah W-C, Paddy B 

Silver Awards: 

Carroll: Jenara U-G 

Zephaniah: Evelyn C, Milly C 

  Gold Awards: 

Carroll: Isabelle S, James V 

Wilson: Grace F 

Ruby Award—Conduct Ambassador: 

Zephaniah: Freddie L 

 

 Milligan Carroll Wilson Zephaniah 

Work 242 249 248 198 

Conduct 102 105 100 106 











 

ALL-STARS AND DYNAMOS HOLIDAY CAMPS 
2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Somerset Cricket Foundation are pleased to announce 
that we will be running All-Stars and Dynamos holiday 
camps for the first time during the summer holidays at 
various locations around the county. 

The camps will be action packed and have all the       
activities from the 8-week All-Star or Dynamo courses 
in a fun filled 2-day course, led by our Somerset Cricket 
Foundation Community Coaches. All-Stars Camps will 
run on both days from 9.30-12.30 and Dynamos camps 
will run from 1.30-4.30. 

Please click the link below for further information: 

All Stars and Dynamos Holiday Courses Info 

https://somersetcricketfoundation.org/all-stars-and-dynamos-holiday-camps-2023/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is a great way to encourage four to 11-year-olds to keep reading books over the summer and 

help them boost their reading skills, ready for a return to school. 

This year’s theme is Ready, Set, Read! a Challenge that has been co-designed by the Youth Sports Trust to help keep children 

active over the summer holiday.  

To help you promote the Challenge to your students we would like to: 

Offer you a virtual assembly package that your staff could deliver 

Where possible, arrange a special assembly visit from a member of library staff or a library volunteer – this could be virtual or 

physical – please get in touch to ask about our availability  

If you’re new to the Summer Reading Challenge, it is: 

An annual event which aims to keep children aged 4 – 11 actively reading over the summer 

It keeps your pupils reading over the summer, ready for their return to school in the autumn, and supports the successful 

transition between year groups and key stages 

In 2022 86% of adults agreed that the Challenge improved their child's reading skills and 77% of children said they learnt a 

new fact, or found a new favourite story or a new favourite author 

How it works: 

It’s totally FREE to take part 

Children can sign up in North Somerset Libraries, including the Mobile Library, from Saturday 8 July  

If they read any 6 library books of their choice, they will collect a smelly sticker per book 

If they complete the challenge by Saturday 9 September, they will receive a certificate and medal whilst stocks last 

If you would like more information, please contact me using the details below, or get in contact with your local public library: 

https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/libraries 

We’re looking forward to welcoming your students at North Somerset Libraries this summer! 

Sarah Gosset 

Librarian (Outreach and Families) 

North Somerset Council 

 

Email: sarah.gosset@n-somerset.gov.uk 







 



Lorna Richardson —Headteacher 


